Dear Mayor Hudson and Village Board Members,

September 2023 Code Enforcement Report:

- (8/14/23) The Wyoming Free Library, Cheryl Northrup called inquiring about zoning permit for paving the parking lot and a permit for a 12' x 16' shed. Advised that a permit would be required for the shed but not the driveway. (585)969-8160
- (8/21/23) Brenda with county building codes called to see if Steve Weber had applied for a demo permit. He had not.
- (8/22/23) Steve Weber knocked on my door inquiring about a demo permit for 1 Main St. Met with Steve and went over permit process, told him to drop it off at the Village building. Advised Mayor Hudson.
- (8/23/23) Received an email from Sara Yates (1 Academy St.) concerned with the conditions of 3 Academy. She has observed squirrels going in and out of the build and falling bricks around the building. The owner is Eric Hajdufi Bliss, NY. Sara's # (585)202-3806
- (8/29-8/30) Took several calls from Jack Darcey about 1 Main St. Zoning and use along with questions about 36 Main St. Zoning.
- (9/11/23) took a call at work from Steve Weber regarding his dumpster placement, advised him to contact the NYS DOT.

Respectfully submitted,

Scott Mccumiskey

Code Enforcement Officer